
After School Clubs at 
Red Marsh School...  

Some pupils at Red Marsh School took part 
in a range of after school clubs, during the 
Spring term.  Pupils enjoyed a Primary and 
Secondary Multi-skills club with Fleetwood 
Town Football Club, as well as trampolining  

sessions at Baines School.  This was a great 
opportunity for pupils to develop their  

physical activity and where relevant, work 
on their fundamental movement skills.  
Have a look at how much our pupils  

enjoyed going to their after school clubs! 


